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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Many thanks for all your support during this first term.  We have been extremely grateful in helping 
raise funds for our children of Blackwell Primary School. 
 

FUNDS RAISED FIRST TERM - £2367.56 

 

Halloween Dress Down - £292.00 
Halloween balloon race - £64.19 
Bags 2 School (Sept) - £48.00 
Bags 2 School (Nov) - £102.00 
100 club - £223.87 
Christmas Cards - £387.50 
Virtual Christmas Fair - £1000 (final count to 
come) 
 
We have also received a very generous donation 
of £250 from Stokeswood Construction.  Thank 
you once again for your kindness.  
 

 
 

  

 

A huge thank you to all the volunteers who 
made this possible. 
 
A special thanks to: 
 
Ella McLoughlin & Katie Barlow who made all 
the Hot Chocolate cones and Santa sweets. 
 
Sandra Gore for the Bags2School and the 
Christmas raffle. 
 
Charlotte May on co-ordinating the 
Christmas Card campaign. 
 

 

Funds raised are being used by the school for: 

 

 Book corners 

 Each class has been given an allowance for “teachers’ wish lists” 

 Out of Lesson Learning books 

 Year 5 & 6 diaries  

 Plus much, much more 

 



We are currently speaking to school to see where else the funds raised can be used to benefit our 
children.  

 

Thank you again for everyone’s support during this first term, and we really appreciate the support 

from our pupil's family, carers and friends, especially during these difficult times.  You can follow our 

progress by visiting our webpage - https://www.pta-events.co.uk/blackwellpta 

 

We wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Julie, Charlotte & Elly 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/blackwellpta

